
 How can the community respond?
    
    C O M E     A N D     P A R T I C I P A T E

The University of British Columbia’s Local Climate Change Visioning Project is 
conducting research in the District of North Vancouver.  Researchers Dr. Stephen 
Sheppard and Dr. Alison Shaw aim to explore the use of local visual imagery as a 
tool for communicating climate change impacts and possible response options in 
the District of North Vancouver.

Are you interested in:
 *  the potential impacts of climate change 
 on your community and different ways to respond?
 * helping test and evaluate a process 
 that integrates climate science with 3D computer 
 visualization methods and local knowledge? 

If so, you are invited to participate in this innovative 
research session.  Participants will attend a 1.5 hour 
session during which participants will be  given a 
presentation and asked to discuss future climate change 
impacts in small focus groups.  Partipcants must be 
District of North Vancouver residents and of 19 years of 
age.

Coffee and snacks wil be provided.

Tuesday Nov. 6th, 7-8:30pm 

This session will be held at:
 Parkgate Community Centre, Rm R125
 3625 Banff Court, North Vancouver  

 

How will climate 
change affect the 

North Shore?

PLEASE RSVP BY October 30th:

dnvclimatechange@gmail.com
or phone (cell) 778.554.4148 
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